
Council Report November, 2019 

  Ministry Director for Music   
    

   

  

During the month of October:  

  

• In addition to playing and directing, as well as planning the traditional and Saturday 

night services, I attended Staff, Creative Worship and Worship Team meetings  

• I played for a Gospel hymn sing in Fellowship Hall 

• Hosted King’s Cadence, the first concert in our Series, to an enthusiastic audience. 

Preparing for Tromba Mundi (Nov. 17), Harrisburg Singers (Dec. 7) and Christmas at 

Trinity (Dec. 15)  

• All of our singing choirs joined forces with brass on Reformation Sunday, Oct. 27    

• All of our choirs (Chancel, Concert, Matins, Junior, Cherub, Adult Bells, Youth Bells, 

and Children’s Bells) continue their weekly rehearsals  

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,    

TIM       


